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The Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”), 5 ILCS 140 et seq., is a law intended to provide access to certain 

public documents.    

Under FOIA, all requests must be in writing and directed to: 

GenCounselOffice@ccc.edu  

or

FOIA Officer

180 N Wabash, Suite 200

Chicago, IL 60601 

FOIA requests must be submitted as directed above to ensure receipt of the request and to receive 

a response to such request.  The statutory period for complying with or denying a FOIA request 

shall not begin until the request is received in writing at the above email or mail address.  




